
New Application 

Dear Sisters, 
May God bless you and your ministries. 
We are happy to announce that we have updated the IPS application for all 
new project requests starting August 1, 2023! 

Our goal is to make this process easier for you to complete while ensuring we 
are gathering all necessary information about these critical projects. We 
understand it can feel difficult to organize all the details so we are hoping this 
new application and format will assist in making the process easier. 

Much of the information requested remains the same, however, the format 
has been updated. We added information frequently requested by 
foundations to reduce the number of our follow-up questions we send you. We 
have also updated the attachment forms, which are attached for your review. 

Please review the application and attachments and ask any questions you 
may have. We will begin requiring this new application starting August 1, 2023; 
all previous forms can be deleted. 

The IPS team believes this revision will be easier for you to understand and 
will help us to gather as much information needed about your projects. We 
want to be able to paint a clear picture for foundations when requesting 
funding to assist in your vital work! We are here to serve you so you can better 
serve those with whom you work and help to improve their lives and move 
them out of poverty. 

May God bless you, 
Sister Mary Louise, DC 
marylouise.stubbs@doc.org 

https://www.daughtersips.org/



